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From: King County, WA <KingCounty@subscriptions.kingcounty.gov>
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Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (August 29th, 2024)
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Chief's Message 

It is bittersweet writing my final Weekly Update 
message to you all. I only want to say THANK YOU to 
each and every one of you for allowing me the honor of 
serving as your Shoreline Chief and Precinct 5 Major. 
My door, as always, remains open in my new role in 
Patrol Operations. To affect change, I need and 
appreciate your continued communication. I have 
learned more about compassion and trust from each of 
you than I could ever repay. Thank you all for serving in 
this honorable profession. 

Thank you and BE SAFE. 

- Chief Kelly Park 

A Note of Thanks 

Nearly every day, we hear folks express their appreciation for the good work our 
officers, detectives and RCR team members do. Earlier this week, Shoreline 
community member Ed took the time to write a thank you card to Detective 
Soderstrom for his help and understanding.    
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Sound Transit North Stations Open!  
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Come out and celebrate the highly anticipated completion of the 8.5-mile stretch of 
light rail track connecting Shoreline to Lynnwood. This Friday from 4pm to 8pm the 
South/148th Station, Shoreline North/185th Station, Mountlake Terrace Station and 
Lynnwood City Center Station will be all celebrating their grand openings. Board the 
1 Line and enjoy the food trucks, a lively night market, community partner booths, 
live music, and much more! 

According to John Gallagher, a spokesperson for Sound Transit, the trip from 
Lynnwood to Seattle will take about half an hour via Link light rail. During peak 
hours, it will run every eight minutes from the new stations. 

If you're lucky, you might see Captain Angelo, K9 Handlers Jurado and Fenton and 
their dogs, Rain and Shadow at the celebration!  
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